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Metrolinx Pursuing Market-Driven Approach to New GO Stations 

 
On January 31, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision: 

1. Council confirms Metrolinx’s prioritization of a development-driven approach to GO 
expansion stations at Kirby and Mulock on the Barrie Corridor, as per the original GO 
Regional Express Rail plan. 

2. Council further requests that Metrolinx apply a development-driven approach to 
reconsider the following potential stations: Concord, 15th Sideroad on the Barrie 
Corridor, John Street, 16th Avenue, 19th Avenue on the Richmond Hill Corridor, and 
Denison/14th Avenue and Major Mackenzie Drive on the Stouffville Corridor, as per 
the Region’s 2016 Transportation Master Plan. 

3. Council specifically requests that Metrolinx ensures adequate parking is implemented 
at GO Stations as part of the GO Expansion program, to eliminate impacts on 
adjacent established communities. 

4. The Regional Clerk forward this resolution to the Premier, the Minister of 
Transportation, and the MPPs from York Region. 
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